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SORRY/CLOSED

BUT FOOKING FORWARD,

The Trust is actively considering when and how
we will be able to reopen the mill to the public for
guided tours and schools visits. Watch our web
site for updates. Bookings of the visitor centre for
private events may now be possible - contact us
to discuss your requirements.

We are still carrying out essential maintenance
work to keep the machinery and the grounds in
good condition, and look forward to being able to
welcome you back as soon as conditions allow.

The second edition of Eric Elson's
acclaimed booklet Behind the Door has
now been published - professionally
printed and substantially updated and
expanded, with a wealth of fascinating
information about the medieval history of
the mill, its rescue from dereliction in the
1970s, and its subsequent operation

under the water authorities and now the
Bunbury Watermill Trust. Copies (price £4) can be obtained at the mill
on Wednesday mornings, or can be collected from an address in
Bunbury, or delivered to you in the Bunbury area, by email request to
info@bunburymill.com
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